From: peter barry

To: Exhibits HNR
Subject: Support for HB 2834
Date: Tuesday, March 12, 2019 5:07:10 PM

Please pass this legislation as we need to find a solution to end the risk to drivers and
wildlife both.

This is a proven and acceptable solution that pays for itself over time with the
reduction in collisions and in wildlife management issues.

A good, common sense rule for us Oregonians to support!

Thank you, Peter Barry (Our family owns timber and heading land in the three
adjoining NE Oregon Counties and we all support this bill.)

801 Engleside Ave.
Joseph, Oregon 97846
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